Our Lady of Mercy College

52 Cape Street Heidelberg VIC 3084 PO Box 293 Heidelberg VIC 3084 T 03 9459 2511 | F 03 9459 0579 www.olmcheidelberg.catholic.edu.au



06 October 2020

Ms Frances Matisi St Kevin's Primary School 26 - 44 Herlihys Road LOWER TEMPLESTOWE VIC 3107

Dear Frances

This year has brought with it many challenges and I hope, like me, you have had some joyful moments as people and circumstances have surprised you. I have developed a new admiration for our Teachers, who have done amazing work this year and increased the respect of the community toward the profession enormously.

We have recently been working with our 2021 Year 7 cohort and amongst other things, they were provided with a postcard and invited to write to me about themselves. I thought it important to share with you that many wrote about the great things that they enjoy about Primary School.

While I know you are proud of the young people with whom you work they are also proud of their school and have shared that with me. It has been a privilege to read their cards. Congratulations must go to you and your staff for the joy for learning each girl has shared with me.

I hope that during Term 4 we can all welcome back our students and renew our connections with them so that we can look forward to bright and fruitful learning experiences in 2021.

Yours sincerely

Judith Weir Principal